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The general consensus is that individuals with disabilities are 
unable to contribute. At Healing Farms we don’t believe that.  
FPC had the privilege to be the host site for Camp ABILITY 
July 19th—23rd. Take notice of “all” the smiling faces. 
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High Pastures Retreat Center  
“It is our prayer that everyone who comes to this mountain  

will have a meeting with God.” 
 

High Pastures 
290 Kings Highway 

Burnsville, North Carolina 28714 
www.highpastures.org 

 
Contact Angeline Brock to register.  The deadline to register is August 29. 

“You are my hiding place; you will protect me from 
trouble and surround me with songs of deliverance”  

Psalm 32:7 

Surrounded Women’s Retreat 2021 
 

October 22, 23, & 24, 2021 

 
Grief Share is a support group that meets weekly. It is a 
warm, caring environment that you will find as an “oasis” on 
your long journey through grief with help and encourage-
ment after the death of a spouse, child, family member, or 
friend. Our group is led by caring people who have experi-
enced grief and have successfully rebuilt their lives. We un-

derstand how you feel because we’ve been in the same place. We will walk with you on the long path 
through grief toward healing and hope for the future. 
 

A new session will start with a workshop on Saturday, August 14 at 10:00am, Loss Of A Spouse.  
 

Then every Tuesday, August 17 at 6:00 and run through November 6. 
 (You do not have to attend the workshop to attend the weekly meetings.)  

For more information, contact Charlene Atkins at (201) 919-3249 or  
charatkins17@yahoo.com. 

 
If you know someone that is grieving, please tell them about Grief Share. 

Our Mission:  Making disciples who reach UP to God,  
IN to one another, and OUT to the world! 

http://www.highpastures.org
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Birthdays 

 

 
When my daughter, Kelli Perkins, was at MUSC Intensive Care for 5 weeks earlier this year, she re-
ceived eight (8) pints of blood (within a 24 hour period). Your donations give someone else hope and 
that someone was my Kelli. Thank you for being a blood donor. For more information about giving 
someone another chance at life by giving blood, contact Doris Partlow at 843-753-2664. 
                                                            Sally Harvey, Church Secretary 

 

FPC Blood Drive,  
Tuesday, August 10 

at the Well 
1:00 — 6:00pm 

 

 

 
 

We’re having a “Welcome Back Timothy” covered dish! 
 

The church will supply the fried chicken, green beans, and tea.  
Bring a covered dish and a dessert. 

Everyone is invited to welcome our pastor back! 
We will have a combined service at 11:00am (no 9:00 service). 

 
For more information, contact Cindy Orvin at 843-761-7708 

 
 
 
 

 
Soup Kitchen Ministry 

 
Our volunteers for the Soup 
Kitchen serve on a rotation  

basis. This is another group of 
cooks who  prepare meals. 

 
If you would like to serve with 

our Soup Kitchen Ministry, 
contact Hugh Smith  

at 843-899-6420 
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     Middle School and High School Youth  
 

Our Mission: 

Making disciples of the next generation who reach UP to God,  
IN to one another, and OUT to the world! 

Surrounded Women’s Retreat 2021 

October 22, 23, and 24, 2021 

Jesus invites His followers into His work of reconciliation. He is making all things new and 
righting all things that were broken through the fall.  He came to seek and save the lost (you, me, 
the world), but our salvation is only the beginning. 
 
Students were challenged to pray, seek, and reflect on “how is God calling you to join the move-
ment?”, and then get to it! Proclaim and demonstrate God’s Kingdom breaking through on earth 
as it is in Heaven.  
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Pastor 
Timothy Scoonover 

 
Director of Spiritual 

Formation 
Angeline Brock 

 
Editor    

Sally Harvey 

 

August 
  2  Sharon Landis 
  3  Edward Belken 
      Marie Hyman 
      Elizabeth Murray 
  4  Frederick Thornton 
  7  Laura Miller 
  9  Smiley Causey 
      Eugene Oliver, Jr. 
      Maddison Wadford 
10 Cindy Orvin 
11  Linda Coker 
      Imogene Russell 
12  Libby Cannon 
13 Hugh Smith 
      Jarrid Wood  
14  Loretta Graham 
15 Jennifer Worten 
      Mike Lucas 
16 Karen Bates 
      Carol Guerry 
      Sumner Metts 
      Betty Orvin  
      Jackson Weathers 
17 Shelby Harrelson 
      Ann Katherine Williams 
18  Eli Matthews 
19 Faye Landis 
20 Kay Colley 
      Walker Riddle 
21 Cooper Propst 
      Benjamin Ollic 
22 Bobby Espy 
       Richie Mills 
      Eve Watson 
23  Laura Bash 
24 Ben Miller 
      Ann Hodges 
27  Trace Cusick 
28  Nancy Payne 
29  Sam Brock 
      Lauren Jackson 

Commitment Report                      Budget for 2021                     $443,620.00 
 

                                                                         July 25                      Year to Date 
     Budget Offering                                  $     3,518.50                     $234,180.68 
     Weekly Budget Requirements            $     8,531.00                     $255.730.00 

Dear First Presbyterian Church, 
A special thank you for all your thoughtfulness. Your cards 
and prayers meant so much during my recovery. Thank you 
so much! 
       Fred and Deborah Brock 

Dear Congregation and Staff of First Presbyterian, 
With humble appreciation my family and I received the 
beautiful plant you all sent to honor my mother’s memory. 
The cards, emails, and calls as well were lovely expressions of 
your sympathy and love. Thank you, as well, to you who 
spent your day celebrating her legacy with us at her funeral 
service. All of these things are most appreciated. 
                 With Love, Beezie 
 
Dear Ladies of the Church, 
Thank you so much for thinking of me in my time of need. It 
warmed my heart, especially when I read the list of names in 
your Sunday School Class. Several of you have been my 
friends for years! I am recovering rom my initial injuries, 
but may need more reconstruction surgery later. Can’t tell 
yet due to the swelling of my face. I feel blessed to be in your 
prayers. Thank you so much. 
       Sincerely, Lisa Longueville 
 
Dear Church Family, 
We want to continue to give thanks for all of the love and 
support that we have had. May God bless and keep you all! 
       Love, Jane Ussery and Family 

Grass Cutting Season  
Please sign up to cut grass at the church.  
There’s a sign up poster in the hallway. 

 
 Contact Sam Brock at 843-729-7050 

for more information. 
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First Presbyterian Church 
419 West Main Street 
Moncks Corner, SC 29461 
Phone (843) 761-8469   Fax (843) 899-1395 
E-Mail: FirstPresbyt@homesc.com  

Our Mission:  Making disciples who reach UP to God,  
IN to one another, and OUT to the world! 

See Page 4 

 August 8    Dave Ensor – Hope Repairs 
 August 15  Joe Yu – Foreign Missionary 
 August 22  Todd Luke – Cistern Ministry in Mexico 
 August 29  David Baruch – Three Taverns Church Plant 


